
Parents and Caregivers, 
 

Just a little update.  

As you are aware lockdown; COVID restrictions have been extended by at least 2 weeks so 

learning from home will continue until 30th July, 2021 (at this time). 
 

As previously stated, students are to remain at home and learn from home as there will be 

limited supervision at school. Parents are still not allowed on site. 
 

A few things to remember: 
 

1) First and foremost, look after you and your family. Take care and stay safe. 
 

2) Home learning should not take the whole day – please refer to the suggested times 

outlined by department in previous posts.  
 

3) If students do not complete all learning on the day, that is okay – allow them (and 

you) to have breaks, exercise, enjoy fresh air and have family time.  
 

4) Remember you are not there to teach. The packs have been designed to consolidate 

what has been taught this year. 
 

5) Studying plant life, looking at the shapes that clouds make, seeing how may times 

you can run around your backyard, are all learning experiences. 
 

6) The packs that you have at the moment will last till the end of next week (23rd July) 
 

7) New learning packs will be available Monday 26th July on the School Website, 

Facebook and Seesaw. For those families that require paper copies, these will be 

available on Monday 26th July, from the front of the school (concrete area near the 

electronic sign) from 9-12pm. Please remember to sign in using the QR code and 

social distance. 
 

A massive thank you to all our families, 

you are doing a great job and your support 

in these uncertain and stressful 

times is greatly appreciated.  
 

Mrs Harris 

Relieving Principal  


